
Encore residents recently dressed the Thanksgiving turkey in a 

different way.  Each person wrote things they are thankful for 

on feathers and placed them on this colorful “turkey”.   



Happy Birthday 
Residents: 

E. Cole    12/08 

A. Dalco    12/06 

B. Duhon    12/03 

K. Newman    12/28 

M. Rowie    12/26 

L. Wilson    12/21 

 

Employees: 

Martin Pitre    12/18 

Chalyn Lafosse   12/16 

Sarah Hannon   12/22 

Taylor Broussard   12/19 

Jalia Williams   12/28 
    

 

 

Encore Healthcare honored resident 

military veterans by presenting them 

each one with a quilt and certificate 

of appreciation.  We are sincerely 

thankful for you and the service you 

have given to our country. 

Mr. William 

Thompson 

“Change the world by being yourself.” 

  -Amy Poehler 



 

 

Santa has scheduled a visit to Encore Healthcare.  He will be delivering gifts to 

all residents, but if you would like to drop off a Christmas gift to be delivered by 

Santa, please bring them to us by December 14th.   

Encore is happy to announce our drive-by Christmas parade from 1:30-3:00 

on December 17, 2020. Please RSVP with Pennie or Jessica so that we can 

have your loved one outside.  Due to guidelines, we kindly ask that you 

remain in your car and that you not hand anything to your family member. 



 

Reminders: 
• 

• 

• 

• 

•  


